
Phone: 040-23387475 
23387553 

STATE BANK OF HYDERABAD 
Retired Employees’ Association 

(Reg. No. 1051 of 1986) 
Behind Gym, S.B.I. Local Head Office, Amaravati, Gunfoundry, Hyderabad – 500 001 

Website: www.sbhrea.org        eMail: sbhrea@gmail.com 

Date: 31/12/2023 
01/01/2024 

Dear Member, 
 
Welcoming New Year 2024 
 
SBHREA team spread ‘All India’, wish our members a very Happy and Prosperous New Year 
2024. We feel proud to declare that our team of 39 leaders made a lot of difference in 
reaching and extending required services to the members settled pan India. No leaf is left 
unturned to reach all categories of retirees. Taking from top executive retirees to part time 
peon retiree, everybody’s needs are taken care of.  
 
Past 3 years, SBHREA strived hard to strengthen the information dissemination channels 
and ensured that retiree related news reach many members instantly. Now our members 
are aware that nothing can go without their notice. This gives immense pleasure to all of 
us, who volunteered to serve you all for 3 full years.  
 
We leaders of SBHREA are committed to keep the SBHians together, despite our beloved 
SBH being merged 6 years back. Our organisation has history of 37 years and we need this 
shelter as long as we are covered under Pension Regulations 1995. We need to be united 
and achieve success in resolving all eAB’s problems. The eAB retirees, retired after merger 
also are facing major problem. Their Bank contribution of PF, is being denied from date of 
their appointment and being paid only from date of merger ie 1/4/2017, for those who 
opted SBI pension. For those who opted SBI pension, SBRA is corresponding with SBI 
management and taking legal recourse.  
 
We request all members to note that our fights start with causes of Old Hyderabad Bank 
pensioners issues to retirees post-merger. We leave no stone unturned, until we are 
satisfied that all our members’ issues are redressed.  
 
Long way to go, but we SBHians will march on, together and hand in hand until we 
succeed.  
 
Long live SBHREA 
 
 
With regards  
  
 
 
 
(K. Rohini Rao)                                                                           (M. Chakrapani) 
General Secretary,                                                                       President, 
SBHREA                                                                                      SBHREA 
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